
 

 

 
  
   

 
Jumanji: Welcome to the Jungle 

Screening to be held at the Air Force Museum Theatre  
 
Dayton, Ohio-May 22nd, 2018 - There will be a special Air Force Museum Theatre screening of the 
2017 action comedy Jumanji: Welcome to the Jungle on May 27th at 4 pm.   
 
In a brand-new Jumanji adventure, four high school kids discover an old video game console and are 
drawn into the game's jungle setting, literally becoming the adult avatars they chose. What they 
discover is that you don't just play Jumanji - you must survive it. To beat the game and return to the 
real world, they'll have to go on the most dangerous adventure of their lives, discover what Alan 
Parrish left 20 years ago, and change the way they think about themselves - or they'll be stuck in the 
game forever, to be played by others without break. 
 
This screening of Jumanji: Welcome to the Jungle is part of the Air Force Museum Theatre’s 
Hollywood Film Series, which features new and classic Hollywood blockbusters on the fourth 
Sunday of every month, played on the Theatre’s six-story screen. Cassano’s Pizza King returns as 
the series sponsor for 2018. 
 
Tickets for these screenings are only $5 per person.  June’s film will be Thor: Ragnarok (2017). The 
film for July is Star Wars: The Last Jedi (2017). 
 
Pairs of tickets can be purchased online at https://afmuseum.givezooks.com/events/two-for-jumanji, 
at the Air Force Museum Theatre Box Office or by calling 937-656-4629.   
 
In addition to the Hollywood Film Series, the theatre’s daily schedule includes Aircraft Carrier 3D, 
D-Day: Normandy 1944 3D, Fighter Pilot: Operation Red Flag 3D, and Memphis Belle: A Story of a 
Flying Fortress. For more information, please visit http://www.afmuseum.com/movietimes or call 
937-656-4629.  Please be sure to check our Facebook page 
(htttps://www.facebook.com/Air.Force.Museum.Foundation). 
 
About the Air Force Museum Theatre 

The theatre is operated by the Air Force Museum Foundation, Inc., a Section 501(c)(3) private, non-
profit organization that assists the Air Force in the development and expansion of the facilities of the 
National Museum of the United States Air Force.  For more information on the Air Force Museum 
Foundation, visit www.airforcemuseum.com.  The Air Force Museum Foundation is not part of the 
Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 
 
About the National Museum of the United States Air Force 



 

 

The National Museum of the United States Air Force, located at Wright-Patterson Air Force Base 
near Dayton, Ohio, is the world’s largest military aviation museum.  With free admission and 
parking, the museum features more than 360 aerospace vehicles and missiles and thousands of 
artifacts amid more than 19 acres of indoor exhibit space. For more information, visit 
www.nationalmuseum.af.mil. 
 
NOTE: For more information contact: Mary Bruggeman, Chief, Theatre Operations, 937-656-9623, 
mbruggeman@afmuseum.com  or William Horner, Attractions Operations Manager, 937-656-
9627, whorner@afmuseum.com 
 


